
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our display board in the main Reception area is now dedicated to Early Help.  Here 
you can find information signposting you to organisations which may be able to offer 
help and advice with a range of issues including housing, domestic violence, addiction, 
debt and mental health.  There is also a section for SEND support.  Please feel free to 
take any leaflets which may be of help to you or to take a photograph of the posters 
displayed.  We will add to this board throughout the year so please do check back 
from time to time.  In time we hope to have this information available on our website. 
 
If you have any questions about the services or have information we could add 
please do get in touch. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
The Safeguarding Team 
 


